
Date: December 2023 

 

Notice of discontinuation of electronics test instruments business and 

transfer destination 

 

Dear valued customers, 

Our electronics test instruments business has been discontinued after the order received on December 

20th, 2023. We would like to inform you of the transfer destination as follows: 

 

◆ Coil tester 

Eligible products: KL series (All model numbers)/ KLZ-08B/ KLZ-09/ KLA-01 

*For alternative products such as DWX / DWC series, please contact the following.  

   ECG KOKUSAI Co., Ltd. 

   Sales Division, Mr. Shinotsuka  

   3-33-6 Shinmeidai, Hamura-shi, Tokyo  

   TEL: +81-42-554-5383       FAX: +81-42-555-7380       URL: http://www.ecginc.co.jp/  

◆ Electronics test instruments (except for Coil tester) after-sales service  

Ortica Technical Solution Co., Ltd.  

Sales Group, Mr. Ichikichi  

FS Building 3F, 2-27-1 Narusegaoka, Machida-shi, Tokyo  

TEL: +81-42-706-0775       FAX: +81-42-706-0776       URL: https://otsc.co.jp/ 

 

We would like to express our heartfelt gratitude for your continued support of our Electronics Test 

Instruments business over the years. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our sales representatives. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

JTEKT Electronics Corporation 

Sales Department 

http://www.ecginc.co.jp/
https://otsc.co.jp/

